
 
 

INDEPENDENT REGISTERED MUNICIPAL ADVISOR EXEMPTION 

DATE: April 12, 2017 
SUBJECT: Notice to Municipal Market Participants 

By publicly posting the following written disclosure, the Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission, intends 
that market participants receive and use it for purposes of the independent registered municipal advisor 
exemption to the Securities and Exchange Commission's Municipal Advisor Rule. 

The Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission ("WSSC") has retained an independent registered municipal 
advisor. WSSC is represented by and will rely on its municipal advisor, Wye River Group, to provide advice in 
evaluating recommendations or advice from financial services firms concerning the issuance of municipal securities 
and municipal financial products (including investments of bond proceeds, and escrow investment structures) as 
such terms are defined in the SEC's Municipal Advisor Rule. In the event that WSSC wishes to further evaluate 
underwriter proposals, WSSC will forward such proposals to its municipal advisor for review. WSSC realizes that 
certain correspondence between an underwriter and a municipal advisor may be required by regulation; however, 
unless expressly requested by WSSC, underwriters should not send proposals that are being presented to WSSC to 
the municipal advisor. WSSC will direct the municipal advisor regarding which materials the advisor should review. 

WSSC makes no representation as to the independence of Wye River Group from any financial services firm. Each 
financial services firm must make its own determination as to whether Wye River Group is "independent" of such 
firm for purposes of the Municipal Advisor Rule. 
 
The WSSC primary contact at Wye River Group is Kevin Quinn whose contact information is: 
 

Kevin Quinn 
President 
Wye River Group 
522 Chesapeake Ave 
Annapolis, MD 21403 
410.267.8811 (Office) 
kquinn@wyeriver.com  

This certificate may be relied upon until revised or revoked. Materials may be addressed to WSSC, Chief Financial 
Officer, 14501 Sweitzer Lane, Laurel, Maryland, 20707.  
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